
Dear colleagues, 
 
We at the Unversity of Chicago in the James Franck Institute are interested 
in hiring one or two post docs for the next academic year. 
Possible projects involve work on highly correlated materials 
and ultracold atomic gases. Interactions with experimental 
faculty are also encouraged. Our condensed matter theory 
faculty include 
Peter Littlewood, K. Levin, Michael Levin, Paul Wiegmann as well 
as two new additions arriving in January. 
Please have your interested students and post docs send 
their letters of Application, CV and 2-3 letters of recommendation 
to 
    Prof. K. Levin 
    k-levin@uchicago.edu 
 
 
	


